NORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

January 19, 2017
MINUTES
The North Middle Site Based Council met on January 19, 2017.

In attendance: Jeff Lowman, Connie Abell, Neal Gibbs, Amber Galland, and Trish Morton.  
Recorder of minutes: Michelle Reynolds

Meeting started at 3:15 PM

Opening Business

Agenda Approval- Connie Abell made a motion to approve the agenda and Trish Morton seconded.
Minutes Approval- Connie Abell made a motion to approve the December minutes and Trish Morton seconded.
Guests- Chris Bauer from Central Office
Student Achievement
MAP – Winter MAP Test

6th and 7th Grade – 50 students will be tested for makeups in Math and Reading.
8th Grade - Math will be tested tomorrow.  Reading makeups will be conducted early next week.  
STLP-Kayla Berg, our STLP sponsor sent a written report stating - After great success at the regional competition for STLP, we have two of our three teams moving on to state!  Our entrepreneurial team (Anyssa Buissereth, Ethan Hardesty, TJ Scott, and Dhaesha Thompson) advanced for their use of the decal maker in our media center to produce and sell sports decals at home games.  Profits are being put towards PBIS rewards and incentives.  Our videography team (Taylor Brock, Trinity Kays, Darrell Liwanag, Kelly McCabe, and Amadis Davis) will also be headed to state for their television production skills and broadcasting of the morning announcements each day.  The State STLP competition will be held at Rupp Arena in Lexington on April 14th.

Budget
The monthly financial report was presented.

Connie Abell made a motion to approve the budget and Trish Morton seconded.

Committee Reports
Committees will meet on February 6th on PLDay.
Planning

Behavior report was presented – daily office referrals are down 55% since last December.  92% of our students participated in rewards from December.  They were able to go to the Winter Pep Rally.  Teachers went over a reset after winter break.  Each teacher went over a different topic.  Next month’s reward will be NHHS students will get to see Aladdin on February 9th.   
Teachers are working on timed assessments.

New Business
None at this time.
Connie Abell made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3: 24 PM 


The next SBDM will be February 16th at 3:15 PM.  

